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“Cookery Classes” 
Cllr Williams     4th March 2019 

1. What is the project? 

 
To run cookery classes for young people in Netheravon and Tidworth 

2. Where is the project taking place? 

 
Netheravon and Tidworth 

3. When will the project take place? 

 
Within 1 year of funding being awarded 
 

4. Background Information 

 
Sessions have previously been run for young people in Netheravon which proved to be very 
popular with approximately 30 young people each time. Following on from the success of these 
and a demand for more from the young people, it is proposed that sessions will be offered again 
in Netheravon and this time also run in Tidworth 

 

5. Who has been involved? 

Young people 
Local Members 
Joyce Stretton 
ABC 

6. What is being proposed 

To run approximately 12 sessions in total including involving the youth group in Netheravon and 
the girls group in Tidworth. They will be able to learn to cook a meal that they can then eat and 
replicate at home. 
 

 

7. What are the community benefits and evidence of need 

 

It will provide the following benefits: 
 

 It offers positive activities to young people 
 It offers training in a fun environment to equip the young people with the ability to cook 

 It promotes healthy and affordable cooking 
 
 

8. Who will manage/be responsible for this project? 

Reference No 

Log No 

Cllr: 001/10 
For Office Use 
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Catherine Maxwell (ABC) 
 

9. Costs/quotes/ match funding? 

 

£1,500 will allow approximately 12 sessions to be run 

10. Additional information 

 

It may be possible to include accreditation opportunities for young people through AQA’s unit award 
scheme. http://www.aqa.org.uk/programmes/unit-award-scheme 

 

http://www.aqa.org.uk/programmes/unit-award-scheme

